JUPITER

United Nations Global Compact
Friday 10" December 2021

Subject: Adjustment Request

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a
Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a
description of practical actions with regard to the main issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of
outcomes or expected outcomes.

At present, we are due to submit our inaugural COP on February 15" 2022. However, to align our corporate reporting cycle
with this deadline, please accept this letter as Jupiter Fund Management’s formal request to adjust our COP submission
deadline to April 301" 2022.

Yours sincerely,
Ashish Ray

Head of Stewardship

Jupiter Fund Management



